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Notice 

 

 

It is hereby informed that the Department of Botany has decided to take 'Biofertilizer' as the 

SEC paper of B.Sc. 2nd semester FYUGP 2023-24. Therefore, all the interested students are 

asked to give their name in the department by 17th February, 2024. Students who have 

applied for Botany as their Major subject are asked to enroll compulsorily for this SEC paper.  

 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

Dr. S. Ahmed 
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